
 

 

 

 

 
Year 11 PROM 2024 

NEEDS YOUR HELP 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The AHSA plans to deliver a glamorous and glitzy, dazzling and decadent PROM this year, capturing the style and 
panache of Agent 007, but we need your help now! 

 

Date: Thursday 20 June, 2024  

7pm-10pm 

Venue: Aylesbury Rugby Football Club, Weston Turville, HP22 5RN 

 

  

We urgently need a group of parent helpers from the AHS and AGS to make sure that the PROM is a success for the 
Year 11 students. 

Volunteer requirement are as follows:   
 
Decorations (creative team) – from 8 weeks before prom: review existing decorations, plan décor, prepare list of 
supplies, make decorations (any purchases will be agreed with AHSA liaison and paid for by  AHSA) 4 volunteers 
Decorations (placement team) – Prom day 12:30 – 16:30: build decorations on site and place them as per plan 
prepared by creative team. 4 volunteers (ideally same 4 as above but back up will be required in case the 4 above 
cannot make this time)  
 
Refreshments – Prom day 16:30 – 20:30:  help purchase and prepare mocktails and light refreshments. Arrange 
food and snacks on the tables. Serve food, snacks and drinks during the evening. 3 volunteers 
Onsite liaison – Prom day 16:30 – 20:30: act in a supervisory role as liaison between Rugby Club, suppliers, security 
and students to help deliver a safe and enjoyable evening for all. 3 volunteers 

There will be some cross-over between refreshments and on-site liaison team as advised by AHSA lead.  

After-party – Prom day 20:30 – 23:30 help clear up the tables, put supplies and decorations away, wash and pack 
away glasses. 4 volunteers 

Please email ahsatreasurer@ahs.bucks.sch.uk to sign up as a parent helper. Please indicate which slot/slots you 
would be available for.  
 
If you are not available to help but wish to make a monetary contribution either personal or as a sponsorship 
from a company you own or work for please get in touch at ahsatreasurer@ahs.bucks.sch.uk. 
 
Please feel free to email us at the above address for any other questions.  
 
Issued on behalf of the Aylesbury High School Association 


